resinging PRACTICAL PEDAGOGY
[he singer's voice and
how to use it!
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Voice teachers and choral conductors! Come and explore a full-day
professional development workshop that explores the practical and
healthy use of our voices. This one-day seminar will be facilitated by
Dr. Jane Leibel and Dr. Caroline Schiller, professors of voice, Memorial
University School of Music.

Topics will include, Bodlies and Breath and Singing and the “Mature”
Voice. Also included will be a special topics seminar on working
specifically with boy’s changing voices, presented by doctoral research
assistant, lennifer Beynon-Martinec.

Saturday, April 9,2016
10:00am-3:00pm
MUN Schoolof Music Choral Room

REGISTER ONLINE AT
www.singingnetwork.ca/practical-pedagogy





